History of Egyptian Society of Plastic Surgeons



Professor **Gamal Beheiry** in the year **1962** invited the fellow pioneers in plastic surgery and their students of the second generation to establish the **Egyptian society of Plastic surgeons** as a branch of the **Egyptian Medical Society**.

Bylaws were written and a board elected and professor Beheiry was the first president of the society.

The number of plastic surgeons was small and their annual meeting was held in the Egyptian medical syndicate. It was only in 1993 that meetings started to be held in a hotel venue as the number of plastic surgeons approached one hundred. Currently the society members active and associates are about seven hundred members.

Insert Video